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From: Sandra
Sent: 06 May 2017 14:36
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER/Ref: E41

Dear Sir/Madam,

Ref: E41 (Paget Road, Wivenhoe, Essex)

I'am writing to object to the proposed closure of the above pedestrian level crossing. Although I do not live
locally, I work near to this site and am a frequent user of this crossing. The alternative routes that have been
proposed are completely unsuitable. One of them being a diversion along a road that is a privately owned

public road and is in a very bad state of repair. There are numerous deep ruts in the road and there is no
footpath at all so people would have to walk in the middle of the road along this route!

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Sandra Welham
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